
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Hieta, Karin M. 
11/15/2011 11:58:15 AM 
Warner, Christopher (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5); 
Salvacion, Lisa-Marie (lisa-marie.salvacion@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Dasso, Kevin (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4); 

Redacted 
Redacted ; Myers, Christopher 
(christopher.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting on PG&E Smart Grid Projects 

Friday at 10 works for all of us. It's fine with me if Chris V. is included. And we would prefer to meet 

Karin Hieta 
CPUC-Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
Electricity Pricing and Customer Programs Branch 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4253 

From: Warner, Christopher (Law) [mailto:GW5@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 8:44 AM 
To: Hieta. Karin M.; Salvacion, Lisa-Marie 
Cc: Redacted Dasso, Kevin; Dietz, Sidney; Myers, Christopher; 
Subject: RE: Meeting on PG&E Smart Grid Projects 

Redacted 

Karin, how would 10 am -11 am work for DRA on Friday? We also may include Chris Vil 
And we can do it either at the CPUC or here, whichever is more convenient. Let me know, thx! 

From: Hieta, Karin M. [mailto:karin.hieta@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 10:58 AM 
To: Warner, Christopher (Law); Salvacion, Lisa-Marie 
Cc: Redacted Dasso, Kevin; Dietz, Sidney; Myers, Christopher 
Subject: RE: Meeting on PG&E Smart Grid Projects 

SB GT&S 0644624 

mailto:lisa-marie.salvacion@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:christopher.myers@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:GW5@pge.com
mailto:karin.hieta@cpuc.ca.gov


Thanks for the email, Friday would work better for me (anytime). However, I can make Thursday work 
if Friday does not work for you guys. 
Thanks, 

Karin Hieta 
CPUC-Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
Electricity Pricing and Customer Programs Branch 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4253 
kar@cpuc.ca.aov 

From: Warner, Christopher (Law) [mailto:GW5@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 8:05 AM 
To: Salvacion, Lisa-Marie; Hieta, Karin M. 
Cc: Redacted Dasso, Kevin; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Meeting on PG&E Smart Grid Projects 

Lisa-Marie, Karin - following up on our discussion last week, I wanted to check on your availability for a 
short informal pre-filing briefing on PG&E's Smart Grid projects sometime this Thursday. Kevin Dasso, 
our lead Smart Grid senior director, would lead the briefing and we could meet you either down here at 
77 Beale or up at the CPUC. If Thursday is available, let us know, or if another day is preferable, let us 
know as well. 

Thanks! 

Chris Warner 
PG&E Law 
415-973-6695 
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